
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Friday 26th January 2024 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
  
Swimming Information  

I would like to inform you that the swimming program for this academic year will be concluding after a 
successful 18 weeks of quality swimming instruction. The final swim will be on Monday 5th February 2024. 
Pupils have made a good level of progress since beginning swimming in September. This change will allow 
us as a school to focus on other areas of the PE curriculum.  

Please be advised that we will be evaluating the current swimming arrangements for the next academic 
year. A survey will be provided in the coming weeks to gather parental views.  

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Valerie Rose 
Head Teacher 
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